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Wednesday 7 December 2022 
Rāapa 7 Hakihea 2022 

 

Dear Whanau/ Caregivers 
The end of the year is a busy time, 
check out our important dates below. 
If you have any questions, text, email 
or talk to your child’s class teacher. 
We have an open-door policy at our 
school. Please talk to us if you have 
any concerns.  
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

2nd December -Junior School Reports 
were sent home with tamariki -if you 
haven't received your child's 2022 
Report please see their teacher. 

8th Dec Year 6 Graduation in 
Senior Hall -please join us 
 

9th Dec Lumanai Celebrations in 
Senior Hall -please join us 
 

12th Dec  Te Waka Ora 
Celebration in JS Gym & free stuff 
gratitude tables -please join us.  
 
14th Dec End of Term 4 -School 
finishes early @ 12pm.  

 

 
What room is my child in 2023? 
From Tues 31st Jan we will have the 
2023 classes on the Resource Room 
window. At 8.45 we will gather in the 
JS Gym & read out the 2023 classes. 
Please join us and meet your child’s 
teacher. 

Yr 6 Trip to Rainbows End  

 
A huge meitaki maata to Ms Seve all 

our Year 6 patrollers and support 
staff for helping to keep our Junior 
School tamariki safe while crossing 
the busy roads this year. We hope 
you enjoyed your Rainbows End 

treat.  

 
Values Award- Excellence 

This week’s award for Excellence  

goes to Blue Kore in Ruma 6 

for always trying his best and not 

giving up when it gets hard. 

Ka mau te wehi ! Malo e ako!  

 
Year 13 Parade 

Last Friday we were proud to host 
our Collegiate Year 13 students who 
paraded through the 3 schools. It was 
wonderful to see students that 
started their schooling in Junior 
School as a 5 year old graduate and 
start the next chapter in their lives.  

  
Can Dive 

As part of paying it forward, the 
Junior School is holding a can drive to 
support  whanau during the holiday 
season. If you would like to donate 
any canned food please drop it off at 
your child's class and we will put 
these out on our gratitude tables for 
whanau to take on Monday 12 Dec. 
Malo aupito for your kindness 

 

 
Playgroup Graduation 

Last weekend , we celebrated our 
little graduates from Playgroup. Our 
Playgroup was established 22 years 

ago. This is our 10th year of 
celebrating our graduates. Our very 

first graduation was in 2003. We have 
come a long way and achieved so 

many milestones. Our Playgroup is 
open daily from 9 till 12. Please 
contact Pele 2745782 ext 319

 
On behalf of the Junior School 
whanau, I would like to thank all our 
Junior School families for their 
continued love and support 
throughout this challenging year. May 
you all have a blessed Christmas filled 
with love ,peace and happiness. 
Happy holidays everyone  See you all 
on Tues 31st Jan 2023 @ 8.45. 
Manuia le Kirisimasi 
Kula Peyroux 
Acting Principal 


